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CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO TRADING FEES 

 
 

In accordance with the process for the Review and Approval of Rules and the Information Contained in Form 
21-101F1 and the Exhibits Thereto (the “Protocol”) attached as Schedule 3 and Appendix B of the respective 
Ontario Securities Commission and British Columbia Securities Commission recognition orders, the Canadian 
Securities Exchange (“CSE” or the “Exchange”) has withdrawn the Proposed Fee Model for TSX and TSXV Listed 
Securities Trading on the CSE. 
 
The proposed changes to CSE fees were published for comment on December 9, 2021 in CSE Notice 2021-06. 
To the extent the CSE decides to pursue the proposed fee change after it is withdrawn, the Exchange will have 
to re-submit it for review and approval in accordance with this Protocol. 
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